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DATE: 9/13/2024

The Minnesota Cancer Reporting System (MCRS) does not have any state specific data items for 2025, thus does not have a V25 data dictionary nor a V25 metafile.  We ask registries to use the most up-to date version of the NAACCR V25 data dictionary and NAACCR V25 metafile.  If any questions, please contact Mona Highsmith (contact info below).


Mona Highsmith, Director of Operations
Minnesota Department of Health
Minnesota Cancer Reporting System
625 Robert St N
PO Box 64975
St. Paul, MN 55164
651-201-5448
mona.highsmith@state.mn.us
www.health.state.mn.us


To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-5900
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